
Tuesday 14 November

Place-Based Suicide 
Prevention Trials
Inaugural Workshop (City of Maroondah)

Event Details

Date: 	 Tuesday 14 November 2017

Venue: 	� Karralyka Centre, Mines Road, Ringwood East

Time:	 Registration	 9.30am 
	 Workshop 	 10am to 3pm

Registration:	 http://bit.ly/2wYHIEP 
	 or phone 9046 0300 for further information	

RSVP:	 Tuesday 7 November 2017

This is a free event. Light lunch and refreshments will be provided.   
Free parking available on-site.

Eastern Melbourne PHN (EMPHN) invites you to attend the inaugural 
workshop of the Place-Based Suicide Prevention Trials and contribute 
to creating a new future for suicide prevention in the City of Maroondah. 

Suicide can be prevented. The loss of a life to suicide is a tragedy and has a lasting impact on 
individuals, families, communities and the nation. 

Eastern Melbourne PHN has received Commonwealth Government Department of Health funding to 
develop, coordinate and establish a plan for how we can work together to prevent suicide across the 
City of Maroondah.

This workshop aims to gather together leaders and influencers from community groups, associations, 
sporting clubs, government, non-government, business, health, education, hospital, emergency 
responders, researchers, industry stakeholders, and consumers and carers to collectively identify 
the needs and actions required for the region in relation to suicide prevention.

This will be the first of a series of workshops which will engage community and services in a regional 
approach to suicide prevention planning and action. The outcomes of these events will inform a 
Suicide Prevention Action Plan. 

For enquiries or to be added to our mailing list email: events@emphn.org.au

We trust that your participation in this workshop will be mutually beneficial 
and appreciate your support in assisting us with implementing a community-
wide approach to Suicide Prevention.

Please forward this invitation to others who may be interested in attending.

http://bit.ly/2wYHIEP

